
From: Paul Dezzi 
Date: July 10, 2014 at 2:51:53 PM EDT 
To: Dave Bullock  
Cc: Sandi Drake, Kathi Pletzke 
Subject: Inspection Project 

Dave: 
  
I wanted to let you know that I had a good discussion with Matt over the inspection program that was 
designed by Kathi, Sandi, and Christine.  Matt had nothing but great things to say about Kathi and Sandi!  
He has received almost all the information he needs to complete his project and has found that 
productivity has increased tremendously because of this program.  He shared that he has worked in 
Sarasota County for the past 15 years and has not seen as much pride in a program than what Kathi and 
Sandi have showed.  I know what we have and I know it is good but it is because of the people that we 
have such a great program.  It was great to hear someone else express what I have experienced and I 
truly consider myself VERY lucky to be a small part of the success.  Thanks to Kathi and Sandi and ALL the 
time, headaches, sweat and frustration that has gone into this project….it has and will continue to pay 
off! 
  
Dave, I want to thank you for your support.  I know that we have made safer buildings for everyone and 
I also know that we have prevented fires because of this program.  Our philosophy of Prevention over 
Suppression goes a long way! 
  
Thanks to everyone involved! 
 


